
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 17TH MAY 2024 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

MAY 

Mon 20 11am Y4 Class Mass 

Mon 20 4.15pm Dance club show 

Tues 21 6pm Induction eve  - Rec 24 

Fri 24   Break the rules day 

Fri 24  Birthday table 

Fri 24 3.30pm Break up for half-term 
 

JUNE 

Mon 10  School opens 

Wed 12-14 Y6 PGL Winmarleigh 

Mon 17  Y5 Class Mass 

Thur 20  Sports Day KS2—AM 

  Sports Day KS1—PM 

Mon 24  Back up sports day  if 

  20/6 is inclement 

Mon 24  Rec & Y6 Class Mass 

 

JULY 

Mon 1  Y1 Class Mass 

Mon 8  Y2 Class Mass 

Mon 15  Y3 Class Mass 

Thur 18  Break up for summer 2pm 

  NO ARK AVAILABLE  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
Goodness what a week-a huge shout out to our incredible Year 6 children 

and staff who have had a rollercoaster of a week with SATs. Some of the 

papers were incredibly tricky but the children kept their chins up and 

completed the week with big smiles on their faces. A mid-week ice-lolly 

and a post SATs brunch definitely helped! Thank you to Mrs Cowser 

and Mrs Croft, two of our Governors, who helped invigilate and to Mrs 

Amphlett, who came back to support us too.   Also, a massive thank you 

to Mrs Shaw and the team from Beaverbrooks for volunteering their  

time to work in Squirrel Wood...in the pouring rain!! See further details 

overleaf. 

 

Tomorrow, a group of our Year 4 children will make their first Holy 

Communion after months of preparation with the parish liturgists and 

Father Peter. They will be at St Peter’s and St Joseph’s for the morning 

mass on Sunday in their Holy Communion attire to celebrate with their 

parish, please do try and come to mass to support them; St Joseph’s is 

9.15am and St Peter’s is 10.30pm. We wish them every blessing and 

will be remembering them in our prayers. I can still remember my First 

Holy Communion and it was such a significant part of my childhood, 

all the more special when you share the experience with your classmates.   

 

We have lots of sporting competitions starting next week and over the 

final half term. Thank you in advance for your support in transporting 

children and picking up etc. The cost of transport has increased so much 

that it can be prohibitive to take small groups out.   

 

It is hard to believe that we are coming to the end of the half term and 

have only a few weeks of the year left but as you would expect we are 

packing it full to the brim with events, trips etc. Next week, to end the 

school year we have our PFTA Break The Rules Day which the children 

love and will raise funds to support PTFA work. We are currently     

looking to replace all of the sound system in the hall, which we use    

daily, and particularly to support all our performances.  

 

Clubs for next term will be out on Monday -as usual, we have something 

for everyone but booking is essential.  

 

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you all next week. 

 

Mrs G-R x 

 

CLASS ATTENDANCE NUMBER OF 

LATES 

REC 99% 0 

YEAR 1 99% 1 

YEAR 2 98% 3 

YEAR 3 96% 0 

YEAR 4 95% 1 

YEAR 5 99% 0 

YEAR 6 99% 0 



                              SUNCREAM & HATS 

Now the weather is getting nicer, please can     

suncream be applied at home in the morning.        

Children can bring suncream to apply a top up     

themselves at school, if necessary.  Also a           

reminder to bring sun hats and water bottles. 

Please clearly label all items with the name of your 

child. 

 

A huge thank you to Mrs Shaw and her team 

from Beaverbrooks (very eager beaver-brooks) 

who spent an afternoon in the rain working in 

the woodland for us. They have done an            

incredible job of clearing a very overgrown,      

unused area which we will now be able to develop 

further…watch this space!  Thank you so much…

You need to hire yourselves out!  



PE DAYS 

Rec  Weds & Fri 

Year 1  Mon & Thurs 

Year 2  Tues & Fri 

Year 3  Mon & Weds 

Year 4  Tues & Thurs 

Year 5  Weds & Thurs 

Year 6  Weds & Thurs 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE ORDER SCHOOL LUNCHES 

VIA SCOPAY 

Week commencing  20th May 

Please choose off the SPRING    

SUMMER menu  - WEEK 3 

Please see menu HERE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If your child celebrates their birthday during 
May, we would like to invite them to join the 
special   'Birthday Table'  This includes a  cup-
cake with candle, served at the specially       
decorated table, the cost is 50p (please pay via 
Scopay under trips/events) 
  
The 'Birthday Table' for May will take place 
on Fri 24th May 
  
 

 

 

 

 

Thurs 20th June—NEW DATE! 

AM—KS2 

PM—KS1 

If weather is inclement the back up date 

is Mon 24th June 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents/grandparents are welcome to join us 

for our class mass in school. 

Mon 20 May 11am  Year 4 

Mon 17 June 11am  Year 5 

Mon 24 June 11am  Year Rec & Y6 

Mon 1 July 11am   Year 1 

Mon 8 July 11am   Year 2 

Mon 15 July 11am   Year 3 

 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus


  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 






